
BWSPA Christmas Car parking, 
2017
No more feeding the meter or switching spaces after 
a few hours, at Bishop Wordsworth’s School you 

can park less than five minutes walk to the Market Square, home 
of the Charter and Christmas Markets, and enjoy a whole day out 
in festive style. You’ll also be helping our Fill the Tank campaign, 
raising money for a new minibus.

ONLY £ 5 all day!!
8.30am - 6.00pm

November 18th
November 25th
December 2nd
December 9th

December 16th

Head to Facebook or the website for more details 
on all our events and fundraising plans
http://www.bws-school.org.uk/The_School/

Parents_Association/ 
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Fill the Tank
raising £25.5k for a new 
school minibus


